
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 14 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Leader of the Council at a 
meeting of the Council on 16 March 
2023 

  
Please can the council leader outline, in relation to the 
council’s Corporate Gaelic Development Officer (CGDO) 
post: 

Question (1) a) What proportion of this post is currently externally 

funded?  

b) Which organisations/funders contribute, and what 

proportion?  

c) For how many years has this funding been forthcoming 

in each case? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What external organisations/funders have been identified 

that might contribute funding to this post in future? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Do any of the organisations identified in 2) fund 100% of the 

cost of a post, and would any of those organisations provide 

funding if the council does not contribute towards the cost of 

the post? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) Do any of the organisations identified in 2) have any other 

restrictions on funding, for example that they will fund a 

maximum number of years?  

If so, what are those restrictions? 

Answer (4)  

Question (5) Have any external funding bids been submitted to outside 

organisations to cover the CGDO post in 2023/24 or future 

years?  

If so, which ones, and for what proportion of the cost of the 

post? 



Answer (5)  

 
 


